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Congratulations to our new Club Champions –   
Men’s Doubles –  David Taylor and Moses Wikitera 
Women’s Doubles – Sue Mar and Hilary Dineen 
Mixed Doubles –  Hilary Dineen and David Taylor 
 
WORKING BEE 
A huge thank you to all those who scraped, sanded, and painted last 
weekend at the working bee! The upper balcony is looking fantastic, 
and just requires a top coat. All keen brush hands should report to 
Graeme Reeves at 11am Saturday 19 May to finish the job – 
weather permitting of course. Thanks also to the kitchen hands for 
the great refreshments! 
 
SUNDAY TOURNAMENT 
A big “well done” from the Coaches to all those who took part in the 
recent Sunday afternoon tournament and BBQ. It all went really well 
and people seem keen so the next one is Sunday 27 May – 
register asap with Rachel or Amanda to book – spaces are 
limited to 16 pairs. 
Tournament starts at 3, play till 5, then BBQ and prize giving will 
follow. Entry costs $20, and includes BBQ fare. 
 
CLUB LADDER – yes it is happening…a long awaited reintroduction 
of a challenge system within the club. The first round will start 1 June. 
Please contact either Amanda or Rachel by text – simply text 
Ladder and your Name – and they will put the ladder and rules 
up on the notice board by 1 June. Rules of play will be sent to all 
who register. 
There will be a combined Men’s and Women’s ladder for Senior and 
Student members, and separate Boys and Girls ladders for our 
Juniors.  This is a great way to challenge yourself and keep our 
current ranking players on their game.  
 
ADULT BEGINNERS/REFRESHERS COURSE  
This is a 4 week course being offered by Rachel on Tuesday nights 
6-7pm, starting 5 June. The cost is $60 for the four weeks. 



Recommend it to friends or family wanting get into/back into tennis. 
They could come with you and see what happens on club night and 
get to know more members and hopefully join! 
 
To register your interest for any of the above opportunities 
please contact: 
Rachel: 021 503320    or Amanda 021 755848 


